
Instrument 
Donations!!

Drop off your new or used instruments at Elwood 
Middle School between May 1st and June 9th

     to donate to students in need! 

  The Knights of Good want to bring 
music to students who do not have the 
opportunity to participate in band and 

orchestra because they are less fortunate 
than others.

For any questions please email: 
tschwartz@elwood.k12.ny.us


